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From: Tony Forman <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Wednesday, 23 November 2016 3:47 PM

To: fgm

Subject: Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee,

Gambling is a pernicious habit and poker machines, at the bottom of the industry, are the worst. They are
entry points for large numbers of people to become addicted, and include many who can simply not afford
it.

Also distressing is the fact that governments become dependent on revenue from gambling licences and are
then unable to make unbiased decisions on what is best for their communities.

I would ban all poker machines. But the opportunity to remove them from community venues is at least a
start and I urge you to have the courage to make the right decision on this issue.

Yours sincerely, Tony Forman

This email was sent by Tony Forman via Do Gooder, a website that allows
people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834
we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however
Tony provided an email address (svbrolga@gmail.com) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Tony Forman at svbrolga@gmail.com.
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